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The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 

August 24, 2017 
 
 
Rick Nicholls, MPP Chatham-Kent-Essex                                                                           Via E-mail 
Queen’s Park 
Room 316 Main Legislative Building  
Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A8 
Email: rick.nicholls@pc.ola.org  
 
 
Re:  Bill 94 Proposed Amendments to Highway Traffic Act and Pilot Project 
 
The Council of the Town of Tecumseh, at its regular meeting held Tuesday, July 11, 2017, 
considered the Highway Traffic Act proposed amendments under Bill 94. 
 
At their meeting, Tecumseh Council passed the following resolution: 
  

“THAT the Council of the Town of Tecumseh support Bill 94 An Act to amend the 
Highway Traffic Act with respect to evidence obtained from school bus camera 
systems; 
AND THAT the Province be encouraged to mandate school bus cameras on all 
school buses; 
AND FURTHER THAT a copy of this resolution be sent to the Premiere of Ontario, 
Minister of Transportation, area MPPs, Leader of the Opposition Party, Leader of the 
Third Party, AMO, County of Essex, area municipalities, and Chatham-Kent. 

Carried” 
 
Please consider this letter as confirmation of the Town of Tecumseh’s support of the above matter.   
 
Yours very truly, 
TOWN OF TECUMSEH 
 
 
 
Laura Moy,  
Dipl.M.M, CMMIII HR Professional 
Director Corporate Services & Clerk 
LM/nm 
 
Cc:  Office of the Premier of Ontario - Queen’s Park, Toronto Ontario, M7A 1A1 kwynne.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org 
 Parliament of Ontario – Leader of the Official Opposition – Progressive Conservative Party, Patrick Brown, Room 381, Main 

Legislative Building, Queen’s Park, Toronto Ontario, M7A 1A8 patrick.brown@pc.ola.org  
 Parliament of Ontario - Leader of the New Democratic Party – Andrea Horwath, Room 115, Main Legislative Building, Queen’s 

Park, Toronto Ontario, M7A 1A5  ahorwath-qp@ndp.on.ca  
Member of Parliament Windsor-Tecumseh - 733 Tecumseh Rd. East, Suite 2, Windsor Ontario N8R 1A5 
Cheryl.Hardcastle@parl.gc.ca   

 Member of Parliament Windsor West - 1398 Ouellette Avenue, Suite 2, Windsor, Ontario, N8X 1J8 brian.masse@parl.gc.ca  
   

mailto:rick.nicholls@pc.ola.org
mailto:kwynne.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org
mailto:patrick.brown@pc.ola.org
mailto:ahorwath-qp@ndp.on.ca
mailto:Cheryl.Hardcastle@parl.gc.ca
mailto:brian.masse@parl.gc.ca


   Support for Bill 94 – Amendments to the Highway Traffic Act and Pilot Project                                             
   August 24, 2017                                                                                                                                             Page 2 of 2 
 

 
 

 

 
 Member of Parliament Essex - 316 Talbot Street North, Unit 6, Essex, ON N8M 2E tracey.ramsey@parl.gc.ca  

Member of Provincial Parliament Windsor Tecumseh – Queen’s Park, Room 363, Main Legislative Building, Toronto Ontario 
M7A 1A5 PHatfield-QP@ndp.on.ca  

 Member of Provincial Parliament Essex – Queen’s Park, Room 370, West Wing, Main Legislative Building, Toronto Ontario M7A 
1A5 tnatyshak-qp@ndp.on.ca  

 Member of Provincial Parliament Windsor West – Queen’s Park, Room 170, Main Legislative Building, Toronto Ontario M7A 1A5 
LGretzky-QP@ndp.on.ca   

 Association of Municipalities of Ontario, 200 University Ave., Suite 801, Toronto, Ontario M5H 3C6 amo@amo.on.ca  
 Dan Metcalfe, County of Essex dmetcalfe@countyofessex.on.ca 
Municipal Clerks - Windsor vcritchley@citywindsor.ca;Essex County Municipalities (Amherstburg pparker@amherstburg.ca , 
Essex rauger@essex.ca , Lakeshore mmasse@lakeshore.ca , LaSalle bandreat@lasalle.ca , Leamington 
bpercy@leamington.ca  Kingsville jastrologo@kingsville.ca) 
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